
 

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer the popular after school fencing club again in Term 6.  

Term 6 - Fencing   (Years 4-6) 

3pm to 4pm on Wednesday 5th June until Wednesday 17th July (7 sessions) 

Please follow the Booking Link below to reserve a space for your child:- 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/2634-889803/ 

   

Kind regards 

 

Sarah Hackett 

PE Lead 
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